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On August 17, 2021, from 10.00 a.m. to 12.00 p.m., MUPY’s Quality Development Unit hosted an online
meeting to virtually visit the Department of Pharmacognosy as a part of the 2021 Department Visit
Corresponding to the EdPEx Criteria. 



It was a virtual meeting and visit via the Cisco Webex
platform for MUPY’s Departments of the Faculty of Pharmacy. The meeting was presided over by the
Deputy Dean for Student Affairs and Quality Development, namely Asst. Prof. Dr. Luerat Anuratpanich.
The objectives of the virtual meeting were to increase an understanding of the EdPEx Criteria among
the faculty members and supporting staff as well as to provide advice for the Departments to improve
their work processes and services. The Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University has continually
received an EdPEx Assessment according to Mahidol University’s policies in order to improve the
quality of education and the faculty management, processes, and operations. 

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2995


